
Early Learning Center at George Earle 

Students are learning positive be-

haviors (PBIS) at the ELC.  Help 

teach your child these 3 easy life 

lessons. 
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To ensure all students’ safety,  all 

parents will use their purple sign 

to pick up their student, whether a 

car rider, walker,  or bus rider.  

Bus rider parents will show the 

purple sign at the stop for child to 

be released. 

Monthly Newsletter 
This newsletter is very important because it is a 

way of communicating important information and 

the happenings at the Early Learning Center .  It 

will be on lavender paper, so you can easily recog-

nize it.   You will receive a copy via email if an 

email was provided in Skyward.  It will also be on 

the SCOH’s website, www.hobart.k12.in.us.   The 

monthly calendar will always be on the back. 

Be nice!               

Work hard!               

Stay safe! 

Safety is one of the top 

priorities in the School City 

of Hobart to help safeguard 

our school community.  We 

are using SafeSchools 

Alert, a tip reporting ser-

vice that allows students, 

staff, and parents to sub-

mit safety concerns to our 

administration in four dif-

ferent ways . 

When Should My Child Stay Home? 

It is very important that your child be at school eve-
ryday he/she is well. There are many in-class learn-
ing opportunities which cannot be reproduced at home. 
This includes learning which occurs during class discus-
sions, hands on experiences, and through student com-
munication. Please emphasize good and prompt at-
tendance with your child. However, we don’t want 
students at school if they are truly sick.  You can help us 
by:  
 

-Keeping your child who is sick at home. When you call 
him/her off, please report the type of illness and/or 
symptom.   

-Teach your child to wash hands a lot with soap and 
water for 20 seconds.  
-Teach your child to cover coughs and sneezes with 
tissues or by coughing into the inside of the elbow.  
-People who are sick should stay home from work or 
school and avoid people until they are better.  
-When your child is free of a fever for 24 hours, he/she 
can return to school.   
-Remember when your child returns to school, to send 
him/her with a note or doctor’s note with child’s full 
name, date absent, and reason . 

     The Brickie Community Health 
Clinic (BCHC), an onsite school 
based clinic located at Hobart 
High School, for ALL School City 
of   Hobart students is a collabora-
tive venture with St. Mary Medical   
Center and their Community Care 
Network staff. Healthy students 
are more successful in school! 

ELC Fall Fest 
Who:  ELC Families 

When:  Friday, September 15th 

Time:  5-7 p.m. 

Where:  ELC Back Parking Lot 

 Inflatables, Games, Face Paint,  

Raffle Baskets, Food 
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It is important that your 

immunizations are up to 

date.  Please be sure to 

send  a copy of your 

child’s immunization 

records as soon as possi-

ble.  You can also ask 

your doctor’s office  to 

fax us a copy at 942-

0249.  If your child has 

any medical conditions 

or  needs to have medi-

cation at school, it is 

imperative we know this 

information and you 

contact the school 

nurse.  Thanks for your 

help in keeping your 

child safe.  Remember 

all medications must be 

brought to the school 

nurse by an adults.   

Please join us Friday, September 15th at 5:30 at 
ELC as we recognize Boy Scout troop 42 for their 
hard work this summer with improvements for 
our story walk trail, Pages in the Prairie!   We 
will have a brief ribbon cutting ceremony intro-
ducing the improvements to our ELC families 
and friends.   The trail will have a story posted 
for your enjoyment as well. 

Mindfulness Moment:   

Happy Brains are Learning Brains!    

We all learn best when our brains are calm and in a ready 

state!  So, here at the ELC, we are all learning how to 

calm our brains so that we are ready to learn. Deep breathing can help 

put our brains in a ready state.  Try it out at home as well!  Simply ask 

your child to sit down with you and take three deep breaths in through 

the nose and out through the mouth and watch the peace and calm 

take shape.   


